
 
The Eighth Annual Brantling Bluegrass Festival is now history. On 
behalf of the promoters, Mike & Brenda Garlock, Ron & Nancy Perry, 
and Gene & Liz Bavis, we'd like to thank all of those who attended the 
festival and all of those who volunteered to help us out.  We’d 
especially like to recognize “the Clyde Guys” who helped us raise 
some money toward covering expenses with the raffles and all who 
helped us greet attendees at the gate.  Thanks also to our sponsors 
and vendors and to the GREAT bands that performed. Thank you to 
Kevin & Deanne Spear who provided us with a wonderful site for the 
festival. Thanks to Bill Knowlton for sharing his stories on Thursday 
night and helping out with the MC duties.  And finally thanks to our 
sound man, George's Pro Sound for a great job. Please put the 9th 
Annual Brantling Bluegrass Festival on your 2017 calendar: July 27-
30, 2017. PLEASE TELL YOUR FRIENDS!  Most of the new 
attendees this year came because someone had told them about the 
festival.  Word of mouth works best!  We hope to see YOU next year.	
  


